
   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 06 /2020 

 
 

PILOTAGE DIRECTIONS REVISION - CONSULTATION 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that a review of the Port of Troon Pilotage Directions and Pilotage 
Supplementary Provisions has been completed. 
 
The principal change to these Directions is the removal of the exemption from compulsory 
pilotage for a vessel less than 100 metres LOA operating to and from the East Pier Berth.  
 
These Directions and Supplementary Provisions will supersede those issued on 01 February 
2016 and are scheduled to come in to force on 15 July 2020. 
 
Consultation is hereby opened and will remain open for a period of twenty-eight days. Any 
comments on the changes to these Directions and Supplementary Provisions should be 
made in writing to the Harbour Master at the Port of Troon. paul.matthews@abports.co.uk 
 
A copy of the revised Port of Troon Pilotage Directions and Pilotage Supplementary 
Provisions is attached to this Notice. 
 

                                                                
 
 

www.abports.co.uk  
   

 
Captain Paul Matthews 

 
Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
  12th June 2020 

 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 


